
King’s Academy College Park

We Are a Reading School!

At King’s Academy College Park, we recognise that reading is the most
fundamental skill that children need to learn. Reading is an essential
skill for participation in all areas of life. Our core aim is for children to
become confident and independent readers who gain not only
understanding, but also real pleasure from the reading activities and
texts they engage with.

Parent reading mornings are back in years R , 1 and 2!
We would like to welcome family members back into the classrooms for
weekly reading mornings. The classroom doors will open at 8:45 for a 15
minute shared reading session. Please take this opportunity to enjoy a
book with your child and model the value of reading!

o Year R – Wednesday

o Year 1 – Tuesday

o Year 2 – Thursday

“Reading should not be presented as a chore or duty. It should be offered as a gift” – Kate DiCamillo


